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March 29, 2023 

Dear Classmate, 

I hope all of you are enjoying yourselves and prospering during this new year. 

Once again, Wabash will be holding its annual Day of Giving in mid-April, and the 
theme is Always Wabash. Like previous years, our goal is not monetary per se, but 
participatory. Last year, we raised $1,744 per student. This year, a group of leaders 
is putting up $510,000 when we reach 5,010 gifts. This is something that I believe 
all of us should embrace, as it deals less with our individual financial abilities and 
more about our commitment as Wabash Men to support the College and its mission 
to deliver the highest quality in educational opportunities to young men. 

Tina and I will be participating. I trust that you will as well. I will be sending 
further communications as the Day approaches. 

In the meantime, I still enjoy being the clearinghouse for information on our class. 
I want to hear from you: let me know what is going on in your lives, whether it is 
new pastimes that you are enjoying as many of us enter retirement, new 
grandchildren, or new adventures. You can reach me at wabashagent80@gmail.com. 

I look forward to hearing from you and encourage your participation in the Day of 
Giving. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Williams 

Class Agent 

mailto:wabashagent80@gmail.com

